
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
CUSTOMERS) – 1st February 2017 

 
CORPORATE RISK REGISTER 

 
The report on the Corporate Risk Register was presented to the Panel. Members were 
informed that the risk register has been update with four risks added to the register and 52 
risks closed. 
 
Despite the Panel being informed that the Corporate Risk Register only lists risks that the 
Council has control over, some Members believe that the Cabinet should consider adding 
the following risks: 

 The collapse of the shared services. 

 A negative effect on Huntingdonshire’s vulnerable residents should funding be 
withdrawn from Cambridgeshire County Council. 

 The Council lacks ability to provide affordable services as a result of being unable to 
recruit to low wage positions. 

 The negative impact upon the financial position of the Council as a result of the 
accelerated reduction of the New Homes Bonus. 

 A lack of investment in the infrastructure of Huntingdonshire due to the decision of 
the Mayor of the Combined Authority disproportionally allocating funding to other 
Districts. 

 
After a short discussion regarding the updated Corporate Risk Register, Members were 
content with the decision to close the risks listed within the report. 

 


